
Dear Ms. Tucker, 
We of the 802VT Alliance group find this Bill an abomination to morality. 
Legislators will fight to save some obscure endangered Fish and demand jail for destroying the 
Egg of a Bald Eagle but have no problem condemning an innocent unborn Human Being to 
death. Any way you look at it Bill H.57 promotes murder. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
John de Bruin 
Director 802VT Alliance 
 


